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UNITED STATES 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENC't 

REGION \J 

230 SOlJTI1 DEARBORN ST 

CHIC~GO, ILLINOIS 6.0604 

R,EPLV TO An~ivTION OFi 

RCRA ACT! V !TIES MAR .3 0 lSBZ 
Wm. J. Stewart 
Carboline Company 
350 Hanley I·ndustrial Court 
St. louis, MO 63144 

RE: Interim Status Acknowledgement 
FACILITY NAME: Carboline Company 

Dear Mr. Stewart: 

USEPA ID No. DHDD309636!5 

This is to acknowledge that the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) 
has completed processing your Part A Hazardous Waste Permit Application. It 
is the opinion of this office that the information submitted is cOmplete and 
that you, as an owner- or operator of a hazardous waste rnanagenent facility~ have 
met the requirements of Section 3005(e) of the Resource Conservation and Recovery 
Act {RCRA) for Interim Status. However. should USEPA obtain infqrmation which 
indicates that your application was incomplete or inaccurate, you may be requested 
to provide· further documentation of your claim for Interim Status. Our opinion 
will be reevaluated on the basis of this infonnation. 

Ps -.-an· owner or operator of a hazardous waste llBnagellE:nt facility, you are re:juired 
to canply with the interim status standards as prescribed in 4-0 CFR Parts 12.2. and 
265) or with State rules and regulations in those States which have been authorized 
under Section 3006 of RCRA. In addition, you are reminded that operating under 
interim status does not relieve you from the need to comply with all applicable 
state and 1 ocal requirements. 

The printout enclosed w1th this letter identifies the limit{s) of the process 
design capacities your facility may use during the interim status period. This 
infonnation was obtained fro:n your Part A· Permit application. If you wish to 
handle ne-l wastes, to change proCesses~ to increase the design capacity of existing 
processes~ or to change Otl'nership or operational contrci1 of the facility, you may 
do so only as provided in 40 CFR Sections 122..22 and 122.23. · 

As stated in the first paragraph of this letter~ you have met the requirements 
of 40 CFR Part 12.2..23; your facility may operate under interim status until such 
time as a pennit is issued or denied. This wi11 be preceded by a request from 
this office or the State (if authorized) for Part B of your application. Please 
contact Arthur Kawatachi of my staff at (312.) 886~7449) if you have aqy questions 
concerning this letter or the enclosure. 

Si nCere1y yours, 

K~1e itsch, Jr.~ 
Waste Management Branch 

Enclosure 

~c: J.· D. Porth_ouse 


